
January 2021 

Dear Members, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well, and wish we were writing under more favourable circumstances, however, 
as the current situation continues it has become clear that we need to take a different approach to 
membership renewals this year, and hope you will support your club by renewing via one of the methods 
outlined below. 
 
We appreciate that the club has been closed for many months during 2020 and we do not know when we 
will be allowed to reopen, however, your support in renewing your membership now will help ensure that 
the club survives and will be here to welcome you back once restrictions are lifted.   
 
There are two ways to renew:  
 
1. Print off a membership renewal form, fill it in, return it to the club with your membership card by 

post or by dropping it off (letter box is on the main entry door) with cash / card details.   Card payment 
is the preferred option.  No cheques please! 

 
Please note that should you print this form then take the landscape option to save paper (plus it 
looks terrible otherwise). Also please remember that your membership card acts as your receipt 
so don’t forget to enclose it.  

 
2. Email bridgememorialclub@gmail.com stating your full name, membership number and how much 

you have paid (and what for).  Please include any changes to your address / phone number / email 
address in the last year.    PAYMENT VIA BANK TRANSFER ONLY please don’t email your card details!!   

 
Bank Details for transfer:  
Hawley Bridge Memorial Club  
Sort Code: 30-91-53  Account Number: 01452399 

 
Please include your full name + membership number as the payment reference if paying 
electronically.  
 
If using method 2 please leave your membership card at the club once we reopen so it can be signed. 

 
The CIU have informed us that membership renewals will officially close one month after we reopen, full fees 
will be required for 2021 regardless of date paid, and unpaid fees will unfortunately result in cancellation of 
membership. 
 
However, we are aware that circumstances have changed for many, and we do not want to lose members 
because of genuine hardship, if this affects you, then please let us know and we will consider each case 
individually.    
 
The committee still meets on a regular basis to discuss our options and we will keep you updated when 
decisions are made.  
 
We hope that you and your families are safe and well and look forward to seeing you all again soon  
 
 
From all the staff and committee at the Bridge Memorial Club 
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